
 
 

 

 
 



 
 

 

Rockridge Improv Team tied for 7th place in the Canadian Improv Games National Tournament in Ottawa. 

See details in Ebulletin 

 

 

 

 
Ms. Rowbotham, Ms. Smithers, Ms. Watson and Ms. Sung 

Missing from photo Ms. McKie, 
 

On Wednesday we celebrated Administrative Professionals Day at The Rock.  This day is designed to 
recognize and celebrate the work of secretaries, administrative assistants and other office professionals.  
Here at Rockridge we are grateful for the hard work and expertise of our office team which includes - Ms. 

Rowbotham, Ms. Smithers, Ms. McKie, Ms. Watson and Ms. Sung. 



 
 

 

Federal Student Vote in action at The Rock today.  Thank you to our Socials Department  

for planning and supporting this democratic activity. 

 

 

 

Our Rockridge Interact Club earned a $150 award for placing 2nd in the recent Rotary Club D5040 Video Awards.  
The club will donate the funds to a local charity in their year-end donation allocation. 

 



 

 

 



 

 
Congratulations to our Senior Boys Ravens Golf Team on their victory yesterday on the Sunshine Coast.  Coach 

Roger Cosgrave (2nd right) was impressed with the athlete’s preparation and execution on the course 
yesterday. 

 

 
Ravens Track and Field athletes are prepared for the NSSSAA zone qualifier coming up next month.  Tuesday 

our team participated in a training relay meet with four other teams at the WVSS track. 
 

 
 



 

 

Some of our staff and students collected trash around the school &  community  for Do1Give Day. 

 

 



 
 

 

 



 
 

 


